
The South Campshire Public Realm & Flood Defence Project, 

Sir John Rogerson Quay, Dublin 2 

Non-statutory public consultaƟon Workshop         10  November 2022 

Map showing the project boundary area stretching from the Samuel BeckeƩ Bridge to Britain Quay, and 
from river's edge to the back of footpath on Sir John Rogerson Quay, Dublin 2. 

Dear CiƟzens, 
I wish to  advise that inaccordance with the commitment as set out in the North LoƩs 
and Grand Canal Dock SDZ Planning Scheme, 2014, Dublin City Council’s Docklands 
Office are  progressing with a proposed upgrade to the public realm on the South 
Campshire at Sir John Rogerson’s Quay, Dublin 2. I am pleased to advise that a Design 
Team has been appointed for the new scheme and are hosƟng a non-statutory public 
consultaƟon and workshop on the 10th of November to gather thoughts and ideas from 
you regarding this important public space. I would encourage you all to aƩend and get 
involved in this workshop as a first step in our consultaƟon process.  
 
Kind regards, 
Marie Kavanagh,   
Docklands Manager, Dublin City Council. 



Have Your Say 

The project aims to deliver a high-quality integrated public realm for the City that 
protects and enhances the area and co-ordinates key infrastructure improvements at 
one of our primary civic spaces within the city.  Broadly, the project aims to: 
· Improve the provision for acƟve travel infrastructure (for both walking and cycling) 
· Improve biodiversity with the provision of landscaping, mature trees etc. 
· Incorporate a flood defence wall and seaƟng. 
· Provide new public lighƟng design, civil infrastructure and district heaƟng.  
 
This non-statutory public consultaƟon and workshop event is aimed at gathering local 
knowledge at an early stage in the preliminary design process which will inform the 
development of the Project.  
 
The event will be held on 10th November 2022 in the St. Andrews Resource Centre, 114 - 
116 Pearse Street, Dublin 2 from 2.00pm to 6.00pm. As the project advances there will 
be further opportuniƟes for the public to engage as part of the statutory public 
consultaƟon process under Part 8 of the Planning and Development RegulaƟons 2001, as 
amended, for Local Authority Works procedures.  

Further informaƟon on the project and its progression to date will be provided at this 
workshop event with comments/submissions welcome on the day. These comments / 
submissions will be used to assist the project team in  developing the project. 

 
For addiƟonal project informaƟon, or to complete the comment form online, please visit 
the project webpage at: hƩps://www.dublincity.ie/consultaƟons 
 
AlternaƟvely, please contact a member of the project team at Dublin City Council: 
Email: infodocklands@dublincity.ie  
Phone: 01 222 6070 

Next Stages  

· Design Development & Stakeholder Engagement Q4 2022 - Q1 2023 

· Statutory Public ConsultaƟons—Spring 2023 

· PreparaƟon and Lodgement of a Part 8 ApplicaƟon Summer 2023 


